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District Prepares Families of Students with Disabilities for Remote Learning with Special Webinar

PITTSBURGH April 8, 2020 – Tomorrow, Thursday, April 9, 2020 at 2:00 PM, the Pittsburgh Public Schools Program for Students with Exceptionalities invites parents who have children with disabilities to join Executive Director Ann Herrmann for a webinar. The one-hour webinar will discuss remote learning plans for students who receive special education programs and services.

“This webinar for families serves as another step to ensure that remote learning meets the needs of all students, including those with Individualized Education Plans. While the transition from traditional schooling to remote learning has been a test in itself, we are up for the challenge to provide quality and inclusivity in what it looks like to learn from home,” said Superintendent, Dr. Anthony Hamlet.
Families of students who have an Individualized Education Plan (IEP) are required to register in advance at https://pattanpgh.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_zWEKdNfjSGSY5f05Mh8_qQ. 
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The Pittsburgh Public Schools (PPS) does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability or age in its programs or activities, including vocational programs, and
provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups as required by Title Il of ADA, Title VI, Title IX, and Section 504. It is the policy of the Pittsburgh School District to make all
programs, services, activities and facilities available and to provide reasonable accommodations to persons with disabilities. For information regarding accommodations, civil rights or grievances,
please contact the Title IX and 504 Compliance Officer, Assistant Superintendent, Student Support Services at 341 S. Bellefield Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15213 or 412.529.HELP (4357).




